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University Boulevard Drainage Improvement Project to Begin November 2 

Jacksonville –  Construction is scheduled to begin November 2 on a project to improve drainage 

near University Boulevard (State Road 109) and Santa Monica Boulevard South.  

 

This project consists of drainage improvements, permanent erosion control, curb and gutter 

replacement, sidewalk/bicycle path replacement, fencing replacement and other incidental 

construction to approximately 1,800 linear feet of the outfall ditch that runs from west of Barnes 

Road to University Boulevard. Construction activities include installation of sheet piling, with 

limited right-of-way access west of Barnes Road; removal or trimming of trees within the public 

right-of-way that impede construction activities; and removal of private improvements that 

encroach on the public right-of-way and conflict with planned construction. 

 

Traffic will be maintained in accordance with FDOT design standards throughout the project. 

When lane closures are needed, drivers will be alerted in advance via portable, changing message 

signs. No lane closures will be permitted on University Boulevard from 6:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

Monday through Friday or 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. on Saturday. No lane closures will be permitted on 

Barnes Road on school days from one hour before to 30 minutes after school beginning and 

ending times. Pile driving may only be performed during daylight hours of 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

Monday through Friday. Lane closure notices are available online at www.nflroads.com. 

 

SEMA Construction, Inc. is the contractor for the $4.4 million project, which is expected to be 

completed in late 2019, weather and schedule permitting.  

 

The Florida Department of Transportation urges motorists to always follow the speed limit and 

stay within the limits of orange cones and barrels while traveling through construction zones. 

Call (904) 831-FDOT with any questions about this or other projects within FDOT District 2.   

http://www.nflroads.com/
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